
February 4, 2015

Dear Aurora Pastor ,

Randy and I would like to invite you to attend an 
opportunity for fellowship, prayer and relationship building
among pastors in the city of Aurora. 

 At a recent meeting with local Hispanic pastors, they 
expressed a desire to know the African-American and 
Anglo pastors serving in our city.  They offered to host an 
evening meeting on Thursday, February 12th from 6:30pm 
-8 pm at Iglesia Vida Abundante, located at 1140 Pershing 
Street in Aurora. 

 This will be a potluck style meal, with a time of prayer and
dialog to follow centered around God’s plan for revival in 
our city.  The meat dish (fried chicken) and drinks will be 
provided.  Bring a side dish or a dessert to pass.  Your 
spouses are also invited to attend. 

 Please make every effort to join us. We believe God is 
building unity among the spiritual leaders in our city and 
you are an important part of what God wants to do in 
Aurora.

If you have any questions, please call Randy Schoof at
630-999-0706 or Dan Haas at 630-816-9314.

Yours in Christ,

Pastor Dan Haas
Pastor Randy Schoof


